
                                     

 
IT Technician 
The Featherstone Academy, Pontefract Road, Featherstone, Pontefract, WF7 5AJ 

Salary:          SCP 7 – 11 £20,444 - £22,129 per annum 
Hours           37 hours per week. All year round 
Start Date:    As soon as possible  
 
The Rodillian Multi Academy Trust seeks an IT Technician at The Featherstone Academy to manage, 
monitor and maintain all IT Services and provide end user assistance.  

Acting as front-line IT support, the ideal candidate will have a professional IT qualification (e.g. CompTIA A+, 
Microsoft MCP, Apple ACSP), ideally a minimum of two years’ experience working in the field of IT Services, 
and will be a highly skilled communicator.  You will have vision and enthusiasm and be innovative in driving 
forward the objectives of The Featherstone Academy and partner schools and academies through the use 
of IT technology, services and solutions in multiple locations.  We are a small school with an inclusive culture 
and warm ethos, yet we have big ambitions to be a beacon of learning, aspiration and success for our local 
community. 

In return, you will be part of one of the most successful academy trusts in the country that does things 
differently. We believe that traditional values of discipline and respect are sacrosanct. We do not tolerate 
bullying, defiance or rudeness to staff and this has made for a harmonious and safe learning environment 
for our young people, and a supportive environment for staff.  We encourage professional development 
and expect our technicians to proactively seek training opportunities to keep abreast of trends and 
progress within the IT industry.  We acknowledge ambition and commitment and offer career progression 
to such colleagues.  

The Featherstone Academy is part of the Rodillian Multi Academy Trust along with Rodillian Academy, BBG 
Academy, Brayton Academy, and Southway and although the post is based at The Featherstone Academy, 
candidates must be willing to occasionally travel across the sites if required.  

We encourage interested candidates to join us at our Recruitment Fair on Saturday 29 
January 2022 from 9.30 am to find out more about us. Please scan here to register your 
attendance.  
 
The trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff to share 
this commitment.  Any successful applicants will be required to undertake an Enhanced Disclosure check 
by the Disclosure and Barring Service. 
 
Please complete an application pack which can be downloaded from the Trust website 
www.rodillianacademytrust.co.uk. We cannot accept CVs 
 
 
Applications must be returned to recruitment@rodillianacademy.co.uk  

http://www.rodillianacademytrust.co.uk/
mailto:recruitment@rodillianacademy.co.uk

